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Learning and living as children of God 

(Ephesians5:1)(You are God’s children whom he loves. Try to be like God) 
 

Dear Parents/Carers                                                                          Tuesday 25th February 2025 

 

 

Egg Decorating and Easter Celebrations  

 

iSing POP – Thursday 10th April 

 

Just a reminder, the iSing POP concert will begin at 2pm, doors will open at 1.50pm and it is anticipated the concert 

will finish in time for 3.15pm pick up. We will be walking the children to the village hall, please collect them 

from the Village Hall, regardless or not if you attend the concert. The staff will hand your children over 

from the village hall door. There will be no clubs after school that day. 

 

The children will be having an Easter egg hunt in school organised by the PTFA again this year.  

 

As part of our Easter events, our PTFA will be holding an Easter Trail on April 5th 2-4pm at the village hall. In 

preparation for this event, we will be holding a non-uniform day (no football kits) on Friday 21st March in exchange 

for any Easter treats – either chocolates or sweets/eggs. 

 

The children will be decorating Easter Eggs in school once again. School have purchased foam eggs to decorate and 

will supply craft things for them to use. However, if your child wishes to bring in any decorations to use during the 

session that are of a personal choice they are quite welcome to do so. Please put those items in a marked bag/box 

for your child. 

 

The egg decorating will take place during the week of the 7th April and this will be an exciting social time for the 

children. The egg judging will be during the afternoon on Friday and a first, second and third prize awarded to each 

class.  

 

You are invited into school between 3-3.15pm on Friday 11thApril to see the eggs. The children will bring them home 

that day.  To enable you to see the eggs, which are usually so lovely, Parent Celebration will take place at 9am on 

Friday 11th April and not 2.50pm, our usual time. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs J Neveu 

 


